
Brian Dunn is currently the Superintendent of Schools of Middleburgh Central School District. In 
his twenty years of work in the field-he has been an English teacher at Albany High School, 
Assistant Principal at Troy High School and Principal of Troy Middle School. He attended 
Christian Brothers Academy in Albany NY and attended college at The College of Saint Rose and 
SUNY Albany. He is a passionate mountain trail runner, fly fisher and reader of history. He is a 
strong supporter of rural schools, the 1st Amendment and world peace. 
 
 

He lives in rural West Charlton, New York with his wife and three children and a cat named 
Twinkles. 
 


